
  
 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
109 Commissioners Road West 
London, ON N6J 1X7 

December 15, 2022  
 

County of Oxford 
Warden Marcus Ryan 
21 Reeve Street, P.O Box 1614  
Woodstock, Ontario N4S 7Y3 
 
 
Dear Warden Ryan and Members of County Council, 
 
Congratulations on your recent election to Council. Your victory speaks volumes about your commitment, 
community dedication and passion, which has no doubt enabled you to achieve such a milestone. 
 
Enbridge Gas is a long-standing partner in more than 340 municipalities across Ontario, and we have 
deep roots in the places we work and live. With more than 170 years of experience, we understand and 
value public service and would like to thank you for the commitment you’ve made your community and 
residents over the coming term.  
 
We’ll continue to work hard to make a difference in the communities we serve in several ways, including 
delivering the energy customers need and want, natural gas expansion, energy efficiency and low-income 
programs, and a wide range of community support and charitable efforts. These initiatives are made 
possible through the support from our many community partners, including elected representatives from 
all levels of government and we look forward to working with you.  
 
We are laser-focused on providing a safe, dependable, competitive, and sustainable energy choice for 

customers, and working with communities to help reduce their emissions and reach climate goals. Our 

efforts are focused on helping homes and businesses use less energy through conservation programs, 

advancing the transition to low-carbon gases including renewable natural gas (RNG) and hydrogen, and 

advancing the adoption of innovative clean technologies for Ontario’s highest emitting sectors: 

transportation, building heat and industrial processes. Together, we can drive solutions that will support 

your community’s economic and environmental goals. 

 

My team and I look forward to working with you to develop closer relations and to concentrate our efforts 
to continue building and maintaining a healthy and vibrant community.  Again, congratulations and best 
wishes for a successful term. Should you or your staff have any questions, or require information at any 
time, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven Jelich 
Director, Southwest Region Operations 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
Steven.Jelich@Enbridge.com  
 
 
CC:  
Brian Lennie, Sr. Municipal Advisor, Brian.Lennie@Enbridge.com 
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